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May 26, 2015 
 
 
The Honorable Mary Lazich, President 
Wisconsin State Senate 
State Capitol, Room 219 South  
Madison, WI 53707 
 
The Honorable Robin Vos, Speaker 
Wisconsin State Assembly 
State Capitol, Room 211 West 
Madison, WI 53708 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Re:   Clearinghouse Rule 15-004 

DHS 150, relating to grants for workplace wellness programs 
 

Dear President Lazich and Speaker Vos: 
 
In accordance with the provisions of s. 227.19 (2), Stats., you are hereby notified that the above-
mentioned rule is in final draft form. This notice and accompanying report are hereby submitted for 
legislative review. The Governor’s approval of the proposed rule was received on May 15, 2015. 
 
If you have any questions about the rule, please contact Rosie Greer at 608-266-1279. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kitty Rhoades 
Secretary 
 
cc     Senator Stephen Nass, JCRAR Co-Chair 

Representative Joan Ballweg, JCRAR Co-Chair  
 Bruce Hoesly, LRB 
 


